
 

  

 Tuesday 4th July 2023 

 

TRIAL SCHOOL LUNCH MENU - 10th JULY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

You may already be aware that the Mayor of London has agreed to fund free school meals for all 

London Primary School Children  (excluding Nursery) for the next academic year. 

 

Bearing this in mind, we will need to try and organise lunchtimes so that we can serve 

approximately 360 lunches during the lunchtime break. In order to do this, we may have to 

rearrange our current lnchtimes so that it is staggered for a longer period of time.  

 

In order to accommodate this we will need to hold a trial day on Monday 10th July. We would like 

as many children as possible to have a school lunch on this day to try and replicate the 

serving time needed in September.  

 

If your child usually has a school dinner you need to do the following: 

1) Click on the Google Form to order your child’s lunch choice on this day: 

https://forms.gle/KjoGdomsg8wyAcFfA  

(Payment will be taken from their dinner account as normal on Parentpay.)   

 

If your child usually brings in a packed lunch and you would like them to have a school 

dinner on this day you will need to do the following: 

1) Make a payment of £2.50 by Thursday 6th July 11pm via the ParentPay website. Please 

ensure you select the “Trial School Dinner Day”. 

2) Fill in the Google Form saying which lunch you would like to order for your child: 

https://forms.gle/KjoGdomsg8wyAcFfA  

If your child is entitled to free school meals, please place your order on the Google Form, 

but there is no need to make a payment on ParentPay: 

https://forms.gle/KjoGdomsg8wyAcFfA 

 

Thank you for your co-operation in helping to ensure that lunchtimes run smoothly next year.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Lamy 

Headteacher 
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